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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 

TO: All Departments 

 

FROM:    David R. Delaney, Chairman   

Board of Selectmen   

 

DATE: November 7, 2017 

 

RE: Warrant Open for Special Town Meeting, Monday, December 18, 2017 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen has voted to accept articles for a Special Town Meeting 

Warrant until Friday, November 17, 2017 at 12:00 noon.   

 

If the Article you are submitting is from a Board or Committee, please make sure that 

the Board or Committee’s meeting minutes reflect the vote to support the Article.  

Please e-mail a copy of each Article to Ann Lee at ann.lee@hanover-ma.gov.  

 

As always, please submit articles of genuine necessity, keeping budget limitations in 

mind.   

 

Thank you.    
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